
Dear Advanced Fibers team, 

Time flies incredibly fast – it has been already more than a half year since I had 

left the laboratory. Great time we had all together at FRPM21 in Budapest 

seems to me like it was just yesterday! 

 My move to Basel went smoothly and I 

settled down well in a beautiful quiet 

part of Kleinbasel. I really enjoy living 

next to Rhine, along which I walk to 

and back from work; I chill at during 

lunch breaks and sometimes on 

weekends.  

A bit eclectic lifestyle of the city, vibes 

of different cultures, science and art 

are just in the air of Basel and make it 

so wonderful to discover. I am really 

looking forward to Art Basel, 

summertime swimming in the river as 

well as trying to swim to work. 😊 

 

Work at Huntsman goes great, though it was quite 

a big change from so familiar to me academic 

environment. I am especially happy that I could 

continue to work in the same field as it was at 

Empa, where I gained advantageous knowledge, 

skills and the professional network. I really hope 

we will have a chance to collaborate and a great 

opportunity to meet again! 

Folks, I miss you all! 

 

Warmest greetings from Basel! 

Nikita Drigo 

May 2022 


